
 

 

Dear Alumna, 

 

       APCian Alumnae Association remains committed in fostering its alumnae in 

maintaining a cordial relationship with fellow classmates and professors. 

 

       As an initiative, the Association has launched the “Finding Our Lost Sisters” 

Campaign, thereby encouraging the alumnae to register (membership form) inorder to 

update their information and also to connect with other alumnae. 

 

      A ‘Lost Sister’ is an alumna whose information such as phone number, email 

address, etc., are missing. Our goal is to reach our alumnae.  

 

       No matter where they are, APCM always stays with them. Keeping the records 

updated ensure future communication from our association. 

 

Kindly fill the membership form using the following link:  

 

https://forms.gle/DWMkHZ5XwUT6YLuU9 

 

         We look forward to connecting with you! 

 

Member Registration 


